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26/03/2010

Dear Jeanette,

1 am writing to wish you the very best of luck with
your community garden project and to assure you of
the school's full support.

The idea of developing space for community use is
one we endorse and hopefully the school's
involvement in such a wonderful project will further
develop children's pride in their community.

I'm sorry that | am unable to attend the consultation
but hope it goes well.

Best wishes,
N
Wendy King
Headteacher
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